
Dan and Catherine are serving in Central Asia to help train and equip the next generation of church 

leaders. They serve through WO-ITEN, building out a network of church-based training centers in a 

number of regional hubs. 

 

View their recent newsletter : The Kazakhstan Connection 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/f3e5caac9dcd/burns-december-newsletter-15551897?e=a22531f402

